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Amendment to the Statewide General Waste Discharge 

Requirements for Sanitary Sewer Systems 
 

Please be aware that yesterday the Executive Officer of the SWRCB, Dorothy Rice, 
signed the attached Amendment to the monitoring and reporting requirements for 
statewide general waste discharge requirements for sanitary sewer systems. The 
Amendment requires that in case of a spill that discharges to a drainage channel or a 
surface water that the local health officer, OES and the Regional Board be notified as 
soon as possible but no later then 2 hours after becoming aware of a spill. Additionally, 
the discharger must certify to the Regional Board that the notification has been made as 
soon as possible but no later then 24 hours after becoming aware of the spill. 
 

THIS ORDER IS EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY. 
 
 
















